
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
The 22nd Sunday in Ordinary Time—August 30, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:00 AM  

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

myParishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



 

August 29, 2020  –  September 6, 2020 
 

   Sat. 8/29 4:30 PM  Alan Clement 

         (Canticles of the Son Fraternity 

      —Secular Franciscans) 

   Sun.    8/30 9:00 AM  Daniel and Virginia Kuhn 

      (Natalie Kuhn) 

   Mon.    8/31 8:00 AM  Frank and Pong Yong Smith 

      (Grandchildren: Ronnie, Anthony, 

   Christopher, Xavier, and Vince) 

   Tues.   9/01 8:00 AM  Donald McClellan 

      (Companions on the Journey) 

   Wed.   9/02 NO Mass 

   Thur.   9/03 8:00 AM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Fri.      9/04 8:00 AM  Maxine Kaveney 

      (Elaine DeMartino and Family) 

   Sat.    9/05 4:30 PM  For the People 

      of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.    9/06 9:00 AM  Jason Surrena 

      (The Haupt Family)   

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   Sunday, 8/29   9:00 AM Mass 

   Wednesday, 9/02  NO Morning Mass 

   Thursday, 9/03  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting 

   Saturday, 9/05  4:30 PM Mass  

JUST SAYING  -  

Jesus is calling us to where true success and happiness are. 
 

Maybe when we walk the way of Jesus there will be people 
who criticize us, think we are stupid and even attack us.  

Yet those who have chosen the way of Jesus  
again and again confirm that their lives  

are full of freedom, happiness and peace. 
 

Isn’t that what we all would like to experience? 

The collection for August 23rd was $1,241.00 from the  
weekly collection and building maintenance and $1,200.00 
from online giving for a total of $2,441.00.   
 
The 2020 Catholic Education Collection will take place 
on September 19-20. This important collection supports 
lifelong faith formation for all generations throughout our 
diocese. Please give generously and know that half of what 
you give remains here at All Saints Parish to support our 
own religious education and faith formation programs. 
There is an envelope in your packet and the giving oppor-
tunity is available in WeShare online giving for the parish. 

 
 
 
 
IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SERVE ON PARISH  
COUNCIL, OR IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO NOMINATE 
ANTOHER PERSON TO  SERVE ON COUNCIL, 
PLEASE CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE BY PHONE 
OR BY EMAIL AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  THERE 
HAVE ONLY BEEN 2 NOMINATIONS AS OF 8-25.  
PLEASE CONSIDER JOINING!  
IF YOU ARE NOMINATED YOU WILL RECEIVE A 
LETTER IN THE MAIL. 
 
The next Parish Council Meeting is THIS coming 
Thursday, September 3rd at 7:00 PM in the social hall, 
with masks and social distancing.  
 
If you need more information, please come and see what we 
do on a monthly basis for OUR parish.   

REFLECT ON TODAYS READINGS  
 
FIRST READING   JER 20:7-9 
In a prayer of lamentation, Jeremiah speaks of the loneliness and 
isolation of answering his prophetic call. What words of comfort 
would you offer Jeremiah? 
 
SECOND READING  RM 12:1-2 
Paul urges fellow believers in Rome to remain focused on  
pleasing God. What do you find most challenging in this spiritual 
discipline? 
 
GOSPEL READING   MT 16:21-27  
Peter and Jesus have an intense exchange of words over  
Jesus’ revelation that as the Messiah, he will suffer and die. 
How often do you think there was tension between Jesus  
and his 12 apostles?  

Are you preparing to do fall flower garden maintenance? 
Will you have extra roots, bulbs, or plants?  
Do you know the type of plant you have? If this 
is true contact the parish office and let us know. 
During September and October, the gardens on 
each side of the front entrances and other areas 
around the church will be maintained. The goal 
is to fill in some of the gaps that now exist, improve the 
blooming sequence and add some new colors to the gardens.    
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 (call or text) 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 
RELIGIOUS ED REGISTRATIONS TAKING PLACE 
NOW—VISIT OUR WEBSITE FOR INFORMATION 
www.allsaintsrcc.org, or contact Maria Burkley. 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS: 
Our first Religious Ed event will be Sunday, September 
13th with a retreat for grades K-11.  The retreat will 

run from 10:00 AM—2:00 PM.  The retreat 
will include the parish’s CROP Walk 
fundraiser as a service project. 

(ALL parishioners and families are invited to be a part of 
the CROP Walk at the beginning of the retreat).  
 
We will also celebrate the sacrament of reconciliation,  
have the child protection inservice that meets the diocesan 
requirements, eat lunch, and have some fun with friends.  
Everyone will be in small groups, but if you choose to have 
your retreat virtually as a family, you can do so and sign 
off on the activities completed virtually. 
 
WE ARE LOOKING FOR CATECHISTS: 
Please consider helping us out.  Whether your 
forte is sharing the faith, working with  
technology, or having fun, we could use your 
help. Please contact Maria Burkley with questions. 
  
Family Perspective 
Relationships live in a careful balance.  If a person  
changes, the balance is altered requiring a shift in the  
relationship. In today’s gospel Jesus announced a change 
and Peter resisted.  Sometimes, those we count on for  
support may actually get in the way. Jesus told Peter:  
“You are an obstacle to me.”   
 Life can be like that. When you were baptized, confirmed, 
married, you probably had positive expectations about how 
this commitment would work out. And then one learns that 
faith and marriage can be challenging, even disappointing 
at times. It's not all bliss and beauty. But still we hang on 
because underneath it all is someone who loves us -  
despite our failings.  

Readings for next Sunday, September 6, 2020 
EZ 33:7-9; PS 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9; RM 13:8-10; 
MT 18:15-20 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Let Us Pray… 

 

Let Us Pray… 

JOIN ALL SAINTS PARISH ON SUNDAY, SEPT. 
13TH AT 10:30 AM AS WE WALK AROUND THE 
PARISH PROPERTY AS A GROUP—ALL ARE  
WELCOME TO BE A PART OF THIS SOCIALLY 
DISTANT CROP WALK. THIS WILL ALSO BE THE 
FIRST PART OF THE RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
RETREAT THAT DAY. 
 
VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HELP KEEP  
EVERYONE MOVING DURING THE WALK. 
CONTACT CINDY FIRST, 814-868-1488. 
 
*Donations can be made anytime online by visiting 
www.crophungerwalk.org/eriepa then go to TEAM and 
look for “All Saints Rcc Parish” OR place donations in 
the special container in the gathering space on Sept. 12 & 
13.* 25% of the funds received is given back to Erie to 
distribute to Erie County Food Pantries! 
 
The United Nations World Food Program (WFP)  
recently released a report outlining the consequences of the 
pandemic and highlighted that the number of people facing 
extreme hunger could double this year unless swift action is 
taken. Perhaps now more than in any recent year is the time 
to heed God’s call to care for the ‘least among us.’ Which 
makes our efforts all the more important. 
 
As a member of the CROP family you know that the funds 
we raise each year provide meals, seeds, agricultural train-
ing, livestock and more to people living in extreme poverty. 
But social distancing has meant that many CROP Walks 
scheduled for earlier this year were canceled entirely with 
the subsequent loss of funds raised. We have the advantage 
of a fall Walk and we’re hopeful that by working together – 
creatively, thankfully, faithfully – we can make up some of 
what was lost and enable CWS/ CROP to continue its work 
here and around the world. Thanks for your help.  

Anniversary Celebrations listed on diocesan website: 
It has been a joy to celebrate those in our diocese who mark  
milestone anniversaries this year. Strengthen your own marriage  
or vocation and give thanks for our anniversary couples by  
visiting www.eriercd.og/familylifeoffice/ac.html, which hosts a 
list of anniversary honorees followed by the stories and pictures 
they submitted. (Keep this in mind for next year as they listed an-
niversaries other than only 25 and 50 years.) 

http://www.crophungerwalk.org/eriepa
http://www.eriercd.org/familylifeoffice/ac.html

